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DISCLAIMER: 

Boronia Park Public School provides the opportunity to advertise in the school’s newsletter as a service to the school community. 

However, the school, the principal, staff and persons involved in the publication and distribution of these publications do not 

endorse and expressly disclaim liability or responsibility to any person (whether a member of the school community of not) in 

relation to any advertising or promotional material (including any representation or omissions) published in them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 







 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 





 
 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 





 
 

 

 



 


